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Planning Act 2008 – Application for Development Consent 
Cleve Hill Solar Park Ltd 
The proposed Cleve Hill Solar Park Order (“the Order”)  

Application ref: EN010085 

Deadline 4 Submission by the Applicant 

Dear Hefin,  

We are pleased to enclose Cleve Hill Solar Park Ltd’s (“the Applicant’s”) Deadline 4 
(30 August 2019) submission which has been prepared by the Applicant in response 
to the Rule 8 letter issued by the Examining Authority (ExA) on 07 June 2019.  

Documents have been submitted via email. A tracker is provided with email 
submissions to make clear which documents have been issued with each email. 

Submissions Requested by the ExA 

As requested in the Examination Timetable included in Annex A to the Rule 8 letter, 
the following documents have been submitted: 

• Responses to the ExA’s FWQ (published on 9 August 2019);  

• An updated Guide to the Application; 

• An updated version of the dDCO in clean, tracked and word versions; 

• An updated Compulsory Acquisition Schedule; 

• Comments on responses submitted for Deadline 3; 

• Progressed Statements of Common Ground;  

• Updated versions of application documents; and 

• Other Submissions. 

 



   
   

 

The updated Guide to the Application (Revision E) sets out in detail the documents 
submitted. 

Energy Storage Design Options 

Two design options for the energy storage facility were included in the description of 
Cleve Hill Solar Park (the Development) submitted with the DCO application, a 
‘battery pack solution’ and a ‘containerised solution’ (see Chapter 5 - Development 
Description of the Environmental Statement (ES) [APP-035]). 

The Applicant is engaged in ongoing discussions with battery technology suppliers, 
and as a result, the ‘battery pack solution’ has been discounted and the Applicant 
can confirm that the Development would utilise a ‘containerised solution’ for the 
Development. 

 
Should there be any queries or issues with the documents submitted, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Applicant’s project team.  

Yours sincerely, 

Hugh Brennan 
Managing Director 
For and on behalf of Cleve Hill Solar Park Ltd 




